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28th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

 
Football 

Well done to the football team who played on Monday against Truro High School and won 3-0. 

Congratulations to the team who are now through to the semi- finals of the small schools F.A. 

shield when they will play against St. Just. 

 
Marie Curie  

Over the next couple of weeks Year 6 will be collecting for the above charity.  For a donation 

children and parents will receive a daffodil pin brooch. Thank you for your support. 

 
World Book Day 5th March 2020 

Next Thursday we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children can come to school dressed 

as a book character and we will also be having our Reading Café. This year, due to numbers 

and space in the hall we have decided to run two sessions. Key Stage 1 parents are invited to 

join us from 9am to 10am.Key Stage 2 parents are invited to join us from 2.15 to 3.15pm.  

If you have children in both Key stages, then please just choose whichever time suits. 

 

Performing Arts 

There will be no performing arts club next Tuesday as a group of children are taking part in 

Songfest. Mrs Stanhope will be accompanying them. 

 

 
School Uniform 

Please can we remind you that trainers are not school uniform and ask that children wear 

black shoes. Thank you for your support. 

 



 

 
Maths Afternoon 

The K/S 2 maths workshop for parents will run next Wednesday 4th March from 3.15-

4pm.The focus will be on multiplication and division. 

 

 
St Piran’s Day Menu 

On Thursday 5th March a menu change has been made on Parent Pay. The menu will be a 

choice of pasties, seasonal vegetables, ice cream and fruit sauce. If lunches have been 

already been booked parents might like to change the selection for their child. Also 

can parents order their child’s lunches via parent pay to ensure they receive the menu option 

they prefer. 

 

REMINDERS 

 
Parents Evening 

Access is available for booking an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher via Arbor. 

Please call at the office if you are experiencing problems with this. 

 

Payments 

Please can Parent Pay accounts be checked and brought up to date please for trips, camps, 

clubs and swimming. Your co-operation with this would be much appreciated. 

 

 
Year 2 Camp 

This camp is going ahead so those who have paid the deposit can make further payments on 

parent pay under the heading Year 2 Camp ongoing payments. 
Spring Term 2020 

Friday 14th February                  Non -Pupil Day   

Thursday 5th March                   World Book Day                       

Wednesday 11th March                         Parents Evening 

Friday 20th March                                Harry Potter Trip Year 6 

Friday 27th March                                Break Up for Easter 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 14th April                               First Day of Term 

Friday 8th May                        May Bank Holiday 

Monday 11th -14th May                         SATs Week Year 6 

Monday 25th -29thMay                       Half Term Week 

Monday 1st June                                  School closed 

Wednesday 22nd July                          Last day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

Thursday 23rd July                             School Closed to Pupils 



 

 


